
2007/08 DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN AND 
2007 AMENDMENTS TO THE LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 11 May 2007 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this written submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do you 
represent? 

 

Name: Linda Jean Kenix 

Organisation:  

Contact Address: 57 Hawkhurst Road 

Daytime Phone: 03 328 9409 

Evening Phone:  

Email: ljkenix@gmail.com 

Date: 6/5/2007 

Your Submission: I am referring to #7, "Reject any proposal to reallocate funding for the construction of 
alternative port access road at Lyttelton." Traffic through Norwich Quay must be 
diverted. After spending the last two weeks traveling through NZ, I noticed that no 
other town on the south island has trucks running directly down main street in the way 
that Lyttelton does. Our town is growing and gaining attention as a destination. This 
could clearly be furthered with the removal of trucks. The boon to tourism could be 
tremendous if Norwich Quay could be restored to the 'main street' it once was. Please 
consider this proposal. 

Which principles and/or 
provisions of the Draft 
Amended Development 
Contributions Policy (DCP) 
do you support and why? 

 

Which principles and/or 
provisions of the Draft 
Amended DCP do you 
oppose and why? 

 

What exactly do you want 
the Council to do about the 
Draft Amended DCP? 

 

Any other 
remarks/comments: 

 

 


